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On behalf of the entire Organizing Committee, it is our pleasure to welcome you to the IEEE International 

Conference on Software Architecture (ICSA). If you are a software architect or researcher, Salvador is the 

right place to be.  

  

In this year, Salvador, Brazil's “Capital of Happiness”, is the hotspot to discuss the main advances and 

current state of the practice in the software architecture area. ICSA has a rich program including invited 

talks with leaders from academia (Andre van der Hoek from UC Irvine and Tim Menzies from NC State 

University) and industry (Alexandre Freire and Henrique Alves from Nubank), technical papers 

representing the state-of-the art in the area, industrial reports, emerging ideas, an early career researchers 

forum, tools demos, workshops, and tutorials.  

  

We are looking forward to seeing you in Salvador.  
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